
 

KEATING TOWNSHIP 

Workshop Minutes 

January 18, 2023 at 5PM 

 

 

The Keating Township Supervisors met on January 18, 2023 at 5:04 pm in the Township 

Building with Vice-Chairman Anderson bringing the workshop to order and leading the Pledge 

of Allegiance. Supervisor Spittler, Roadmaster Vossler, and Secretary/Treasurer Bowser 

attended the meeting.  Chairman McClain attended via phone.   

 

 

Public Heard: None 

 

  

1. 2023 Road Projects:  Roadmaster Vossler presented the supervisors with an estimated 

cost to do the grinding and paving on 8 roads.  There was discussion regarding the 

cement with not getting any call backs as to the cost.  Supervisor Anderson stated that he 

did receive a call from a company in Rochester and their delivery cost was around $200 

per ton.  The supervisors wanted to wait until the next workshop in February to see if the 

other cement companies will call with their prices and determine which roads will be 

done as priority. 

 

 

     

ADJOURNMENT:   was heard at 6:38 pm.           

 

Respectfully submitted, Trudi Bowser, Secretary/Treasurer 

                                          

 

 


